
Cancellation of Classes Due 

to the May Festival 
 
The May Festival will be held on May 17 (Sat.) and May 18 (Sun.). To 
accommodate this event, classes of Junior Division Courses (including PEAK 
students’ courses) and Specialized Courses will be cancelled as follows:  
 
 
 
May 16 (Fri.):  Classes from third period (13:00–) through the end of the 

day will be cancelled so that students can set up the 
festival.  
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